
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 23rd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As a part of your child’s education at Kingsmead, we promote personal wellbeing and development 
through a comprehensive Personal Development programme that includes Relationships, Sexual Health 
and Health Education (RSHE). Personal Development is the curriculum subject that gives young people the 
knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet 
their full potential.  

As part of this curriculum, our young people are taught about topics such as grooming, sexual exploitation 
and domestic abuse, including coercive and controlling behaviour. This is taught in an age-appropriate, 
sensitive, and clear way so that our students can understand the effects in current/future relationships, 
whilst also explaining the legal position on sexual exploitation, gangs and criminal exploitation. including 
‘county lines’. 

I am writing to let you know that on Wednesday, 24th January 2024 your child will be taking part in a 
specially designed session on grooming and Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE) run by LOUDMOUTH who 
create powerful lessons through theatre and workshops. Your child will be taking part in a 1-hour drama 
production before a one 20-30minute workshop with LOUDMOUTH educators. Please visit the 
LOUDMOUTH website for more information on the session being delivered: 
https://www.loudmouth.co.uk/programmes/programme/working-for-marcus 

PSHE is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the 
staff and governing body. Please visit the school’s website: 
https://www.kingsmeadschool.net/home/learning/personal-development/ for more detail about our PSHE 
curriculum. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our 
school’s ethos and values.  

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents.   

If you would like to find out more or discuss any concerns, please do not hesitate in getting in touch, my 
email is below.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs. C. Frazer 

Assistant Senior Lead of Personal Development   

c.frazer@kingsmeadschool.net  
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